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Create an understanding of all things Kansas – agriculture, industry, culture for all Kansans. 

 

 
The Kansas Fairgrounds Foundation is recognized as a nonprofit 501(c)3 charitable organization. 

 
To inspire excellence and understanding of Kansas agriculture, industry and culture through the Kansas State Fair, activities, 

educational programs and opportunities. 

 
Date:  February 7, 2025 
 
Attention: Chair Francis and the Transportation Committee 

Kansas House of Representatives 
 
Subject: HB2201 
 
 
I am writing this letter in support of HB2201 authorizing a specialty FFA license plate in 
Kansas. What an incredible opportunity for people from all across the state to showcase 
their support for agricultural education and provide a visible tribute to FFA. 
 
I encourage the Transportation Committee and all members of the Kansas legislator to 
vote in favor of the creation of a FFA license plate for the State of Kansas. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
James Fisher, Executive Director 

mailto:info@KsFgF.org

